
Dear Students, 

 

From September 19, I will start to teach the Second part of the Microeconomics course. Here 

is some important information. 

1. In this part of the course we will discuss topics that are new for you. Moreover, the 

topics technical in nature. However, if you attend classes, read the prescribed 

readings, and work with the problem sets on a regular basis, you should be able to sail 

through the course. It is crucial that you attend classes regularly.  

2. I have posted the syllabus and readings at http://econdse.org/ramsingh/  take a look. 

3. The lecture slides will be made available with the photocopy shop and also at 

http://econdse.org/ramsingh/ , at least 15 minutes before each lecture.  

4. Every week, I will be available twice a week for you come and discuss the problems 

you may have. Contact hours will be: 

 Monday :  12.00-1.00pm 3.00-5.00pm 

 Wednesday: 3.00-5,00 pm 

5. I will use the group https://groups.google.com/forum/#!forum/micro-class-2016-17  to 

send announcement and updates regularly. You can also send your questions using 

this group. So, please join the group. 

6. Let me know if you have special needs as a student in this course. I will try my best to 

accommodate.  

 

Best wishes for your mid-term exam and see you on Monday.    

Ram Singh 
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